CASE STUDY

Another Berkshire school very happy with their Airone Tipo 150 canopies

Karen Budden of Brakenhale School originally contacted Zenith Canopy Structures in October
2022 to ask Zenith to measure up for some canopies for an outdoor eating area in their
guadrangle after the new school had been rebuilt. There was no existing outdoor covered
space and they wanted it for their students to use for outdoor eating, an outdoor classroom or a
general meeting area.

lan Manners of Zenith who surveyed the location suggested 2 x 6m x 6m Airone Tipo 150
structures in the main area with a further 6m x 6m in a smaller location.

Karen had been recommended to contact us by Edgbarrow, another local school, where they
have had several Airone Tipo 150 installed for outdoor eating areas.

After Karen and her team visited Edgbarrow to look at the canopies, they decided on 2 x 6m x
6m Airone Tipo with the galvanised steel frame, powder coated in RAL 7015 grey and canopies
in RAL 3011 dark red to match their school colours.

The structures were installed in the school Summer holidays in time for the students returning
for the autumn term. The school also installed picnic benches beneath the canopies.

The school are absolutely delighted with the canopies and they plan to have another 6m x 6m
installed in the near future.

For further information on our products contact; Zenith Canopy Structures Ltd, Stokes Farm,
Binfield Road, Wokingham RG42 5PR Tel: 0118 978 9072 email info@zenithcsl.com or visit our

website www.zenithcsl.com
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